
Smoking (Pupils) including Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) 
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It is a College rule that no pupil may smoke, or be in possession of ‘smoking materials’, including 
electronic cigarettes. The College is a ‘no smoking’ campus.  
  
The College is concerned for the health of pupils who smoke and those in their company, the safety 
of others who might be put at risk from fire that can be associated with smoking, and the poor 
example smoking gives to others via the breaking of rules.   
  
In order to protect pupils and College buildings from fire risk, anyone caught smoking inside College 
buildings must expect to be dealt with very seriously and risk exclusion at first offence.  
  
Anyone caught smoking or being in the company of smokers in these environs or anywhere on 
College property or beyond it in school time can expect the following:  

1. Senior School 
Caught ONCE:  

• HoM informed; they ring parents  
• full internal suspension  

 
Caught TWICE:  

• HoM informed  
• letter Home to parents, alerting them to the seriousness of being caught again  
• full internal suspension 

 
Caught MORE THAN TWICE:  

• meeting with HoM, parents, pupil, Head of Senior School  
• likely suspension 

2. Prep School 
Caught ONCE:  

• Meeting with Parents, Pupil, Deputy Head and Head. 
• Internal Suspension 

 
Caught TWICE: 

• Likely suspension  

 
 


